                 SUBMISSION   TO   SENATE   ENQUIRY   INTO   THE  

                   AUSTRALIAN    BLOOD   SUPPLY  AND   HEPATITIS C. 
This submission is presented by Traids, a NSW Health agency established in 1986 with a specific charter of providing support and advocacy for people with medically acquired 

HIV/AIDS and their families.  Our responsibilities were later extended to include people with medically acquired hepatitis C when this was identified as another blood borne virus.  The most likely source of infection for most of our clients has been identified as blood transfusion prior to the capacity for hep C to be excluded from the donation pool.  

Our submission will be brief and addresses TOR (o).  Attached is a brochure outlining the services provided by Traids.  Traids services are available to residents across NSW.  In addition, we work closely with staff from Westmead Hospital Liver Clinic in regular Information Nights, community education programs (including CALD groups), and in providing information and support for people whose life is affected by another’s hep C.

Our concern is that our service is currently under-utilised while we know there are many people living with hep C who are eligible for assistance in whatever form suits them.  The feedback we receive from clients is positive, so we know that people who do access Traids are satisfied with the outcomes.  We also know that the Red Cross Lookback Service ensures that all persons newly identified as having transfusion related hep C are given information about Traids.   

It would be very helpful to our endeavours to provide the best possible service to as many people as possible if the Enquiry is able to identify any barriers to people accessing this service, a service tailor made for their needs and open to input from clients (or potential clients) about what would be most helpful for them.  

For any clarification or additional information, please contact

Maria Romaniw Co-ordinator   Traids   or   Gabrielle Kirby Psychologist   Traids

on 9843 3143.

